












March 19, 2024 
 
Commi1ee of Adjustment 
Town of Oakville 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON 
L6H 0H3 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re: ApplicaMon at 75 Navy Street, Oakville   
 
I am the owner of the building at 144 Robinson Street, located directly to the east of 75 Navy 
Street. 
 
I have been presented with the plans and drawings by the owner of 75 Navy Street in 
connecMon with the intenMon to extend the exisMng elevator shaT eastward, towards our 
shared property line. I understand that the setback variance request is to accommodate a 
deeper elevator cab, necessary for movement of the larger products that will be displayed 
within the building. 
 
I have reviewed the drawings and have no objecMon to the request for the minor variance to 
the current zoning by-law and support this applicaMon. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Cindy Avis 
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